
 

 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 5 Student Taster Session 

Tuesday 15th July 2025 

 

Can you believe it is almost time to decide on the next stage of your daughter’s educational journey! 

 

To help you and your daughter make the decision on which secondary school she attends from 

September 2026, we are delighted to be able to offer you a Taster Day on Tuesday 15th July 2025. 

 

During the day we will be running practical sessions in a wide range of subjects.  Your daughter will have 

the opportunity to attend three of these sessions. 

 

You are invited into the school at 2pm to have an optional tour led by prefects and to see your daughter 

in action.  Alternatively, you can collect your daughter at 2.50pm if you do not wish to attend the tour. 

 

The day will run from: - 

• 08:45 - Parents/Carers will need to drop off the girls to Davison High School (please do not drop 

off your daughter before this time). 

• 09:00 - 10:30 Session 1  

• 10:30 - 11:00 BREAK - Bring a snack and water bottle. 

• 11:00 - 12:30 Session 2 

• 12:30 - 13:15 LUNCH - *Lunch and refreshments will be provided. 

• 13:20 - 14:50 Session 3 - Parents/Carers may arrive at 14:00 for a tour.  

• 14:50 - Parents/Carers to collect the girls. 

If you wish for your daughter to attend our Year 5 Taster Day, please click HERE to complete the online 

form. 

*Please can you advise on the online acceptance form if your daughter has any special dietary 

requirements or medical conditions that we should be aware of. 

Your daughter should attend in normal school uniform and bring a water bottle and snack for the morning 

break.  Please also ensure they have any medication that may be required during the day e.g. asthma 

pump.   

We will look forward to hearing from you and welcoming you and your daughter to Davison CE High 

School for Girls. 

We would appreciate if you could confirm your child’s attendance by completing the online 

acceptance form Monday 24th March. We will in turn advise Homefield Primary School that your daughter 

will be attending Davison on Tuesday 15th July 2025. Please note that any applications submitted after this 

deadline will not be guaranteed a place on the Taster Day. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs Jessica Anstey 

Assistant Head Teacher – KS3 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/Z4xnWdha5c

